Austin Fire Department – Emergency Prevention 505 Barton Springs Rd. Ste. 200 Austin, Texas 78704



Change to Fire Protection Systems Program Fee

September 14, 2018

Dear Fire Protection Systems Testing Company,

A few weeks ago we emailed to announce changes coming October 1, 2018. Wednesday September 12 Austin City Council approved the FY2019 budget. As stated in a previous email, beginning October 1, 2018 the submittal fee for TCE reports will change to \$30. The date you upload the report is not the deciding factor in the fee you are charged. Inspection reports submitted with an *inspection date* between October 1, 2017 and September 30, 2018 are \$20. Inspections dated on/after October 1, 2018 will be \$30.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

We appreciate all that you do,

AFD Compliance Team

(512) 974-0160 x4 afdcompliance@austintexas.gov